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From: 
Sent 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

To the City Clerk: 

Pike, Sherry <Sherry.Pike@tdsb.on.ca> 
Friday, January 13, 201710:34 AM 
North York Community Council 
Bacopoulos, Angelos 
My comments for 2017.NY19.34 on January 17, 2017 North York Community Council 
John Fisher Letter.doc 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the January 17, 2017 North York Community Council meeting on 
item 2017.NY19.34, Final Report - Residential Rental Demol'ltion Application Under Municipal Code 667 -18-30 
Erskine Avenue 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part ·of the public record 
and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. 

Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search 
engines like Google. 

Comments: See Attachment 
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' (~. ~~~~ -------------------------------------------------------------School Angelos Bacopoulos, Associate Director, Facilities, Sustainability and 
Board Employee Services 

23 December 2016 

City of Toronto 

5050 Yonge St, 5th Floor Toronto, ON M2N 5N8 
Phone: (416) 393-8780 Fax: (416) 396-8561 

Attention: Willie Macrae, Manager, Community Planning 
North York Civic Cei:i,tre, Ground Floor 
5100 Yonge Street 
M2N5V7 

Dear Mr. Macrae, 

The Toronto District School Board (TDSB) owns and operates the John Fisher Junior Public School 
located on 40 Erskine A venue. The KG Group has submitted a site plan for approval to the City of 
Toronto to build a 33-storey apartment tower on 18-30 Erskine Avenue, next to John Fisher Junior 
Public School. 

The TDSB is concerned about the impact a development of this nature will have on the safe 
and uninterrupted operation of the school and the well-being of its occupants. 

We are writing to provide formal written notification to the City and the KG Group that we want to 
review all documents pertaining to this development, in particular the Construction Management Plan. 

In the near future, the TDSB will be sending a list of expectations that it wants considered during the 
City staff review of this project, as the safety and security of our staff, students and the school 
community is of paramount importance to the TDSB. In addition, the TDSB requests that (i) ·city staff 
consult with TDSB staff before finalizing and approving the Construction Management Plan; and (ii) 
the TDSB is given sufficient and appropriate written notice, by the City and the KG Group, before the 
commencement of any construction activities, in order to allow the TDSB the required time to make 
appropriate arrangements to accommodate the needs of the students, parents and staff at the school. 

Your immediate attention and response to this letter is greatly appreciated. 

Yours truly, 

Angelos Bacopoulos 
Associate Director, Facilities, Sustainability and Employee Services 


